## Our Chorus Is Great!

. . . and all who saw the 100-voice group perform at Memorial Hall and on television during the past holiday season will agree.

The Inland Children's Chorus ushered in the season with its 31st annual Christmas Concert on Dec. 13. One day later came the taping of Johnny Gilbert's "Christmas at Home" show which was featured on WLW-D Christmas Eve and Christmas Day.

It was a busy week for the Chorus, Director Joseph P. Geiger and Accompanist James A. Will, and the applause and fine comments earned by their efforts made it all worthwhile.





A flirtatious, highstepping horse pulling a sleigh was one of the features of the Inland Children's Chorus Christmas concert at Memorial Hall.



Television cameras and klieg lights bore down on the Chorus, Director Joseph P. Geiger (above) and Accompanist James A. Will at the WLW-D studios.



Some angels got their wings put in place at Memorial Hall . . .



Others enjoyed a visit with Johnny Gilbert between television takes.